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Question Response 

Comments slip We are very concerned about three matters: 
1) RADIOACTIVE FALLOUT HERE FROM ACCIDENT.  The best advice we can access (a local scientist with an INTERNATIONAL reputation!!) 
suggests that longterm waste needs to be buried at, at least, THREE KILOMETRES down. 
2) TOTAL CIVILIAN EVACUATION FROM WEST CUMBRIA.  Any possible routes SOUTH, especially the A595, A5094 and A5082, are HIGHLY 
UNSUITABLE for any mass evacuation. 
3)TRANSPORT OF WASTE TO WEST CUMBRIA.  See note 1.  AND WHY BARROW DOCKS? - WHITEHAVEN would be safer! 

  

 


